Minnesota Distance Riding Association Meeting Minutes, October 17, 1998 St. Croix State Park, Trail Head Building, Hinkley, MN

The meeting was called to order by President, Missie Schwartz, at 8:50 pm.

Treasurer, Joan Thiel, reported that MnDRA added approximately \$4500 to its treasury during 1998, \$3300 was earned at MnDRA rides and \$1200 was collected in membership fees, for a balance of \$8000.

New Business

The members present voted to allow \$60.00 for year-end awards. Bev Specht made a motion to increase Limited Distance year-end awards to ten, providing an accumulation of 25 points is achieved. Motion carried. The MnDRA awards Banquet was discussed. Darlene Molitor will be making banquet arrangements for the third or forth weekend in January.

Diane Kuhn is chairing the year-end awards committee. Awards will be:

Heart Monitor (can be chosen for 2 awards or one award and an additional \$35.00)

\$75.00 Gift Certificate from Australian Connection
Sunbrella Raincoat (can be chosen for 2 awards or one award and an additional \$60.00)

Denim horse blanket.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Diane Kuhn Acting Secretary